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To: DEP Rule Comments
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

    True Mainers who are raised and born here know this is an insane bill from the beginning!  Where do we get 

electricity?  From nature.  Where do we get "natural gas"?  From nature!  God designed this earth to clean itself with the 

water cycle as well as many other "cycles" within nature to clean itself.  It is a matter of balancing chemicals, as well as 

those within our body, to keep our planet healthy!  True Mainers are tired of being made to be like California or (God-

forbid) the United Nations' crazy notions of how to live!  Freedom of choice has been our motto within this nation for 

over 200 years as well as freedom from the tyranny of government to force taxes on us (which WILL occur) to enable us 

to have only electric vehicles!  Even Canada (who has more extreme cold weather and is MORE socialistic than our state) 

would not consider electric vehicles as their only option for transportation!!  Give us true Mainers a BREAK! 

 

 

--  

Tammi J. Grass 


